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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Inch Cape Offshore Wind Farm Geophysical Survey 

 

 

Mariners are advised that geophysical surveys shall commence on Wednesday 19th February in the areas 

indicated in the below diagram.  

 

These activities will be carried out by the survey vessel “Geo Ranger” and assisted by the scout survey 

vessel “Solstice BF56”.  

The vessel will maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 71 and 16 whilst operating west of the 

eastern limits and advise Forth & Tay Navigation of all movements within its area of authority. 

More information can be found on the Inch Cape Offshore Fisheries and Mariners page. 

 

Status of Previously Published Notices: 

Nos 53, 73, and 116 of 2024 remain in force 

Nos 10, 14, 15, 16, 17, 18, 19 and 20 of 2025 remain in force. 
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https://www.inchcapewind.com/newsroom/fisheries-and-mariners/

